
 

 

 

 

                                                                   
 

 

 
 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

    

 

 

 

          

  

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF GRAND HAVEN 

GRAND HAVEN, MICHIGAN 

SPECIAL JOINT CITY COUNCIL/BOARD OF LIGHT AND POWER 

MEETING 

LOCATION CHANGE NOTICE 

April 26, 2023 

Please take notice that the special joint City Council/Board of Light and Power Meeting 

scheduled for Wednesday, April 26, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. has changed the location to the 

City of Grand Haven Council Chambers, 519 Washington Ave. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 616-

847-4886. 

Dated: April 24, 2023 

Posted: April 24, 2023 

Maria Boersma 

City Clerk 


